1001 S. Cedar, Ottawa, Kansas 66067-3399 (913) 242-5200 FAX (913) 242-7429

September 25, 1991

OU Women Ottawa, KS 66067

Dear OU Women:

A special thank you for your gift to Ottawa University of \$1,500.00 designated for student scholarship aid. This letter will serve as your receipt for tax purposes.

July 1st marked the beginning of a new fiscal year with all its challenges and opportunities. We have many dreams and plans for OU throughout the year and with your financial support and prayers, they can be accomplished.

May OU continue to be the foundation on which the dreams of many students can be built. You are the key to the University's success and we greatly appreciate all you do for us.

In the OU spirit,

James R. Smith Vice President for University Relations

\$250.00 scholarships for the 91-92 academic year for:

Heather Autrey DD Budiharto Sarah Claussen Joy Kimball Cassandra Mason Judy Young

from O.U. Women - total check \$1500.00

ECEIPT.